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A special assembly was organised to welcome the Vice-Chairman of Delhi Public School 

Gandhinagar,Shri Mahesh Chandra Pant on 6 February 2020 by the students of standard IV and V under 

the guidance of their teachers:Ms.Depinder Saini, Ms.Ekta, Ms.Rital, Ms.Suman, Ms.Fatema and 

Ms.Balaka. This assembly was an amalgamation of CBSE assembly themes like ‘Save Girl Child’, 

‘Avoid Plastic’ and ‘Know Your Partner State-Chhattisgarh’ under ‘Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat’ 

program launched by CBSE. 
 

The details of the assembly are listed below: 

 

 Objective: To provide facts to the students about Chattisgarh State and to highlight the Indian 

traditions and values. 

  Flow of the assembly: Prayer, Welcome Song, Pledge, Thought, News, Speech on Chattisgarh 

State, Birthday song and National Anthem. 

  Assembly Proceedings: The assembly commenced with the floral welcome of the Shri Mahesh 

Chandra Pant, Vice-Chairman of DPSG by the Principal, Mr.Atanu Rath. It was followed by the 

school prayer and the pledge on avoid using plastic. A melodious welcome song was presented 

in the honour of the guest. The students of Std.V mesmerised the audience by performing a 

beautiful folk dance of Chhattisgarh, ‘Dara Lor Gehe Re’. The students of std.IV and V 

presented a beautiful drama based on the ‘Ramayan’ through which they tried to highlight our 

values and traditions. The enactment of the role play titled as ‘Grammar Family’ on eight parts 

of speech in English Language was appreciated by one and all present. Shri Mahesh Chandra 

Pant appreciated the efforts of the students, teachers and the Headmaster of the Primary Wing 

and the Principal for the meticulously planned assembly. The assembly concluded with the 

National Anthem. 

 

 

 

Title: Special Assembly to Welcome the  Vice Chairman DPSG Date: 6/2/20 

Venue: School Atrium Class: III-V 



 

 

 

 

              A few glimpses of the assembly are captured in the following pictures:  

   

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 



 
 


